
BRIGHT SPOTS

29TH DAY OF APRIL 2021

is recognized by the Campaign for Grade-Level Reading as a  

2021 Bright Spot Community for developing exemplary or innovative responses to 

the COVID-19 crisis that have been deemed especially effective, replication-worthy 

and/or deserving of being sustained.

The Campaign for 
GRADE-LEVEL
READING

The Campaign for Grade-Level Reading focuses on reading proficiency by the end of third grade, with a goal 
of ensuring that children from low-income families succeed in school and graduate from high school prepared 
for college, a career and active citizenship. Phoenix’s leadership is making a significant contribution toward 
achieving that goal.

Phoenix, Arizona


